
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

Our ref.: 18208/2021/S/CS/CMP/CSUM-21 11 August 2021 

Subject: WMO Statement on the State of the Global Climate in 2021 

Action required: To send your contribution by 17 September 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to announce the launch of the content preparation process of the 

Annual Statement on the State of the Global Climate in 2021. A provisional statement will be 

released in November 2021. The final brochure will be published in March 2022. 

I would appreciate it if you could kindly send a year-to-date climate summary of 

your country, preferably by 17 September 2021. A dedicated website providing guidance on 

the planning and contributions as well as links to past publications of the Statement is 

accessible here. 

Input should be sent to Mr Omar Baddour (OBaddour@wmo.int), the Secretariat 

coordinator of the Statement, with copy to Dr John Kennedy 

(john.kennedy@metoffice.gov.uk), the lead author of the WMO Statement on the State of the 

Global Climate in 2021. 

If you require further details, please contact Mr Omar Baddour and/or 

Dr John Kennedy. 

I wish to thank you for your continued support to the WMO activities.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Dr Elena Manaenkova 

for the Secretary-General 
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